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CMA Bulletin



To:

CMA MEMBERS

No: 

BU082
Title: 

Central System Cutover and Software Release v3.1
Purpose: 
For Information
Expiry date:
31 October 2011
Attachment:
N/A
From: 

Gary Craig
Date: 

25 October 2011

This Bulletin is to inform Market Participants that the cutover to the new ‘Central Systems Production Environment’ will go ahead at 16:00 on Friday 28 October.
Connectivity testing has taken place between the HVI Participants Production System and the new CMA Production system to ensure that connectivity will be achieved on the implementation of the cutover.

The Central Systems will close at 16:00 prompt on the 28 October to facilitate the cutover.
The Central Systems will be available as normal at 08.00 on Monday 31 October 2011.
The delay to cutover has had a knock on affect on the September Software Release (v3.1).  The target date for this Release is now Thursday 10 November 2011.  This will be confirmed in a separate Bulletin
Regards

Gary

Market Design and Systems Manager

Central Market Agency Ltd

Enterprise House, Springkerse Business Park, Stirling, FK7 7UF
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